
 

RRCF – c/o Stark’s Park, Pratt Street, KIRKCALDY,  Fife   KY1 1SA 

 

Raith Rovers Community Foundation 

Community Development Worker 
 
Post:  Community Development Worker (Re-advertisement)  

 

Hours:  35 hours per week X 52 weeks per year 

 

Salary:  £19,110 to £22,750 

  (Placing dependant on qualification & experience) 

 

Raith Rovers Community Foundation (RRCF) is a voluntary organisation and a registered Scottish 

charity (SCIO).  Although independent from Raith Rovers Football Club it has the full support of the 
Club for its activities. 

RRCF is seeking to appoint a Community Development Worker to further drive forward its social and 

educational programmes throughout the Kirkcaldy area.  Your work will involve delivering informal 

community development projects as well as social and health education programmes.  You will be 

supported where appropriate, by a small team of sessional staff and volunteers.  

 

You will work closely with your team, other Raith Rovers FC staff and in partnership with the local 

authority, funders and other agencies. A key aspect of the role will be to manage, organise, plan and 

deliver social, education, health and wellbeing and sport based projects in conjunction with the RRCF 

Board of Trustees.  

 

The successful candidate must have access to a car (expenses will be paid). You must have a 

willingness to work flexibly and on occasion, some unsocial hours.  The successful candidate will be 

subject to membership of the PVG scheme.  The position will have an administrative base at Stark’s 

Park, Kirkcaldy.   

In addition to a competitive hourly rate, the position offers 20 days leave (plus 6 statutory/public 

holidays), entry to Raith Rovers home league games and a flexible approach to work hours (dependent 
on the needs of the business).  

Due to the nature of the funding for this post, in the first instance appointment will be temporary for 

one year and is subject to a three month probationary period.  Induction training will be given. 

 

The closing date for applications is Friday 15 May 2015.  Interviews will take place on Thursday 28 May 

2015 at Stark’s Park, Kirkcaldy.   If you have not been asked for interview by Monday 25 May, please 
assume that your application will not be taken any further. 

N.B.  This post is being re-advertised due to circumstances out with the control of the RRCF 

Board of trustees.  Previous applicants do not need to reapply, as all earlier applications will 

automatically be considered.  

 


